PUBLIC SCHOOL NOTES

A number of the High School puepils received quite a "jar" when they saw their report cards for the last six weeks. The marks that were received in the mid-year examinations were used as the six weeks marks.

The students having an average of

The students having an average of 90 per cent or over re: Mildred Dahlin, Norma Thorn, Irwin Sharpe and Arnold Goplen. Those having an average of 85 percent or over are Nellie Pritz, Cecelia Jacobs and Edna Lewis.

The boys' Physical Training class has been using their two thirty-minute periods for skating, and the girls have been playing base ball and taking exercises. It is not unusual to hear one girl ask another: "Are you stiff?" "Am I? I'll say I am." is the general reply.

C. H. Bakstrom, representing the Flanagan School Supply Co., was a caller at the school on Tuesday.

The Vesperian Club has been rather irregular with its meetings. The meeting which was set for Jan. 30 was postponed to Feb. 6th.

ń

e

þ

d

it.

1

3.

1-

٠ŧ

The semester examinations are blamed for more than is due them. We are now in the second week of the new semester, and some students have come to the realization that if they are to make any headway in their subjects, they must do some home work. The rule in high school this semester is that everyone must carry at least one book home every evening.

Friday is Physical Iuspection Day,

when a general survey will be made of the pupils in each room by the teacher of that room. A survey is to be made of every school in the state. The task is by no means a simple one and may use the greater part of that day. Teachers may not be able to give all the information asked for so we must ask the parents to co-operate with us in securing this information.